
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Stars of the Week 

YR – Howard Giddings 

Y1 – Guy Reid 

Y2 – May Brennan 

Y3 – Lewis Regan 

Y4 – Vincent Ralston-Tracey 

Y5 – Callum Jones 

Y6 – Aaron Donaldson 

 

Key Stage 1 are busy 

practising their Nativity 

performance – Lights, 

Camel, Action!  Please 

help them learn their 

lines at home. Costume 

letters will go out next 

week. 

 

Anderton News  

Curriculum news -What wonderful learning have we been doing? 

 Reception: We have been celebrating Nursery Rhyme Week by learning a rhyme a day!

Year 1: We have been investigating toys from the past mad comparing them to our new toys.   

Year 2: We have been using historical resources to find evidence about Christopher Columbus. 

Year 3:  We have been really enjoying writing our fables about not being boastful.  We have also 

consolidated our understanding of addition and subtraction ready to start learning multiplication and 

division.   

Year 4:  We have been designing a Chinese shadow puppet theatre, problem solving using column 

addition and subtraction and gathering content for our Fantastic Beasts story.   

Year 5:  We started the Dove Self Esteem Project.  This involves looking at images we see in 

professional and social media and how these can be altered to create an image of ‘perfection’ 

Year 6: We have been designing our Christmas decorations in DT and finding out how the population 

of the USA is distributed and why.   

 

We explore, we create, we innovate! 

 

VIPs  

YR – Theia Jackson 

Y1 – Maya Chesney 

Y2 – Macey Duddle 

Y3 – Joseph Brennan 

Y4 – Ennah Ashcroft 

Y5 – Evie Carney 

Y6 – Jack Robson-Taylor 

 

Friday 22
nd

 November 

Issue number 11 

PE Kits – Please can we remind children and parents that all PE kits should now be in school.  There are still a 

couple of children who don’t have kit in school.  Children may also now bring in winter kit consisting of black 

jogging bottoms and a black/ dark zipped hoody.  Thank you for your co-operation with this matter.  Any 

questions or problems please speak to Miss Dervish.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

                

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 
  

Monday 2nd 
December 

Lancashire Vision Screening – eye test for YR. Details to follow. 
Year 1 Victorian Day – Please come dressed as a Victorian School Child for the 
day 

Friday 6th December  
 

PTA non-uniform day / wine donation for Christmas fair 

PTA Christmas Fair 18:30pm Community Centre  

Tuesday 10th 
December  

Reception Nativity 2pm at school – change to original date due to school 
closure on the 12th  

Wednesday 11th 
December 

Key Stage 1 Nativity 2pm and 6:30pm at School  

Thursday 12th 
December  

School Closed due to use as a Polling Station for General Election  

Friday 13th December  Christmas Jumper Day & Big Sing from 9am (Day 1) – all of the children will be 
taking part in the big sing and parent/ carers are welcome to join us (please 
choose one date to watch).   

Thursday 17th 
December  

PTA  Christmas surprises (for sale in school)  

Wednesday 18th 
December  

Christmas Lunch Day & Party Day for all classes.  (Own clothes)  

Friday 20th December  
 

Christmas Jumper Day and Big Sing from 9am (Day 2) - all of the children will be 
taking part in the big sing and parent/ carers are welcome to join us (please 
choose one date to watch).  
Closure after school for Christmas break. 

Autumn 2 Enrichment Clubs  

Day and Time Club Who? Leader  

Monday Lunchtime Computing Year 3- 6 Mr O’Donohoe  

Monday 3:30 – 4:30 Cheerleading  Year 1 & 2 Chorley Sports/ Miss Dervish  

Tuesday 8:15am  Phonics Fanatics  Yr 1 – 4 (by invitation) Mr Tilley 

Tuesday Lunchtime  Music  Year 2 & 3 Mrs Lea  

Tuesday 3:30 – 4:30 
(from week 2) 

Cookery Reception & Year 6 
(limited places)  

Miss Gallagher  

Tuesday & Wednesday 
lunchtime  

Young Voices  Choir from Yr 5 & 6 Mrs Rushton  

Thursday 3:30 – 4:30 (4 
weeks) 

Mosaic Club  Year 4 - 6 Mrs Laithwaite  

Thursday 3:30 – 4:30 Healthy Bodies/ Healthy 
Minds 

Year 1 & 2  Miss Dervish  

 

Parking - Thank you for your co-operation with regard to considerate parking when dropping off and picking up.  

There are still 1 or 2 cars parking on Princess Road which have been reported as manoeuvring dangerously when 

children are arriving and leaving school and people parking on the yellow zig zags at the front of school which 

has subsequently blocked other drivers in – please can we consider not only the residents but also our children.  

Thank you.   


